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Message 
Number 

To From Documents 
Attached? 

 

Yes / No 

Response 
Needed 

 

Yes/No 

 
 

 

1 Year 2 Mr Y No No  
A reminder for Year 2 parents to pay the £9 contribution towards the Hebrew 
book that the children will be presented with. Please send cash or a cheque 
made payable to Brodetsky Primary School. 
 

2 All Mr Seaton No No  
Chess club will start up again NEXT Tuesday 16th January. 

3 Year 2 Mr Y No No  
A reminder that the Year 2 Hebrew book presentation is being held at 9am this 
Wednesday 10th January in the Silman Hall. All family welcome to come and 
watch. 
  

4 All Campus 
Admin 

No No  
NEW ORDERING SYSTEM FOR CHALLAH 
 
Rochelle Cohen will now be taking over the ordering of Challahs for collection on 
a Friday. 
 
Rochelle has created a new easy to use ordering system. Each week the link will 
be posted on Parentmail and on our Facebook page. 
 
  
For those that have not already ordered Challah for this Friday 12th January 
please use the following link. Please make sure you order by 1:00pm on 
Wednesday. 

 

Parent Mail 

This communication includes specific school information that is important and should be distributed 
today. Please take the time to check this carefully and see if anything applies to your child. We will not 

normally send more than one parent mail a day. 



 
  
 
https://form.responster.com/qo6pwU 
 
As mentioned it is fast and easy and will take no more than 30 seconds.  
 
Moving forward this will be the only way to make orders but if you have any 
queries  or if you have any allergies and require seedless, Rochelle can be 
contacted on rncohen@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Every challah bought provides 80p for the PTA which is passed on as funds to 
spend on our pupils, so thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Many thanks  
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